REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING June 17, 1993

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, June 17, 1993 at 7:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with supervisors Richard L. Schweinsberg and Joseph Budai present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the May 13, 1993 meeting.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Richard Schweinsberg to pay the general fund and sewer fund bills.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Richard Schweinsberg to pay wage tax refunds.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Richard Schweinsberg to approve the following subdivisions:

- 1. Steve Lysko: Contingent upon satsifying items stipulated by the Lawrence County Planning Commission (see file).
 - 2. Walter Drushel
 - 3. John Hart Plan #3

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Richard Schweinsberg to adopt the following resolutions:

#4-1993: Resolution to borrow funds.

#5-1993: Resolution approving waterline agreement for Hoover Road

Extension

Police Chief Anthony DeCarbo gave the police report.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Richard Schweinsberg to approve settlement agreement with Tim Nicolson.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Richard Schweinsberg to award contract for Cascade Blvd to Annico Corp.

Chairman Schweinsberg gave a water update.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Richard Schweinsberg to adjourn.

Paracino

Teresa K. Sparacino, secretary-treasurer